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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Hello! My good friend alerted me to this situation. | have to say | agree with my friend Lendri
(her letter below). Let’s please not install more artificial turf in Petaluma.

Thank you!
Jennifer Ostermann

Dear City Council Members,
Thank you for serving to keep Petalumans of all ages safe, especially our children.
As the President of the nonprofit, Families Advocating for Chemical and Toxics Safety

(FACTS; factstoaction.org) | urge you to place a hold on the 2007-crafted plan to install
"forever chemical" ("PFAS") plastic sports turf at East Washington and Lucchesi Parks. These

projects were initiated some time ago -- but the plastic grass has not yet gone in. Please stop
and revaluate. We need to re-think this old plan given recent science and multi-million-dollar
lawsuits being filed due to PFAS serious public health and environmental damages.

Please review this summary of forever chemical artificial turf issues and state-of-science
natural alternatives to turf(!), which was custom-produced for the City of Petaluma by FACTS,
in partnership with several leading national and local environmental and public health
organizations:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11i)_PN679fFYs9grc40gSIv5_EnPYQ-
houy082keFYk/edit?usp=sharing
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Much has changed since 2007. You are Iikmhe lawsuits that are mounting
against both companies and municipalities for compromising public and environmental health
with PFAS contamination of our air and water supply. Cities and countries have banned it
(Boston, UK), and California has several proposed bills right now to stop installation of
synthetic turf. Petalumans want to be environmentally responsible and keep our children safe.
Please don't move forward with a plan simply because it was set in motion 15 years ago. We
cannot afford it.

Children who play on the turf are at increased health risk, as their systems are still developing:
cancer, endocrine system, immune system. Further, plastic turf has increased incidence of
knee injuries and concussions.

As leaders for our City, please put our safety and health first and pause this project in order to
re-evaluate total costs vs. benefits.

Thank you so much,
Lendri Purcell





